Concept minutes of the ICS board meeting on October 7, 2020
1. Derek opened the meeting with devotions and prayer
2. 7 new families were accepted into membership
3. School council for the secondary school reported on their meeting
4. School council for the elementary school reported on their meeting

5. ICES Principal Report: Barbi Wall gave reported that the students seemed happy to be back at school.
The students will be writing cards to the pastors and bus drivers in place of the pancake breakfast. The
staff is providing opportunity for students to eat lunch outside while remaining distanced with other
classes in order for them to spend time together as school

6. ICSS Principal Report: Matthew Bekkering gave an update on staffing, chapels are being done virtually
and being streamed into the classrooms. Encouraging staff connections and implementing prayer
partners.

7. We have received notice that the Society will receive lease grant funding from Alberta Education
through it infrastructure funding. Once again, we are grateful as this is not guaranteed to come every
year.

8. Finance Committee gave an update on the budget.
9. Transportation Committee gave a report on their meeting.
10. BIG Project Committee gave an update on the current status of project planning.

11. Promotions Committee reported on a successful golf tournament and on some of the ideas for the
Fall Fundraiser to still be able to sell some food items.

12. Employee Relations Committee reported on their recent meeting

13. Business Manager’s Report: Jason reported that things are moving along but it is a hard year for
planning ahead.

14. Next meeting is Nov. 9, 2020

15. Dave closed the meeting in prayer



